

AL:mm Our ref: LEG:PCR

15 April 2011

Ms Wendy Craik AM Commissioner Airport Regulation Inquiry Productivity Commission GPO Box 1428 Canberra City ACT 2601

Via email: airport-regulation@pc.gov.au

Dear Ms Craik

Please find attached Canberra Airport's submission to the Productivity Commission's Inquiry into the Economic Regulation of Airports.

If you have any queries about this submission or any matters that relate to Canberra Airport please do not hesitate to contact me as we would welcome the opportunity to discuss these matters with you.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Leece General Counsel